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Dear Greyhound Racing in NSW 
 
What a pity the information in the ABC's 7.30 report was just a little off.  The greyhound figures 
used during this report did not add up.  Watching this report and being involved with the 
greyhound industry for 31yr, it was a total laugh.  While there are people out there doing the 
wrong thing, when they get found out they should be OUT.  A large percentage of people are 
doing the right thing by their dogs and the industry. 
 
Please are always quick to catch someone out doing the wrong thing - what about the guys doing 
the right things. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jo Smith 
 


